Message From The Chairman of the Board

Dear Devotees,

It is my pleasure to present to you the second souvenir book of our Vedic Cultural Society. It is a great blessing for our family to be a part of this great community. We had our second anniversary celebrations with great success.

Since the Pranaprathista, our temple has grown in every way. The devotees have grown, every visitor praises our temple, and our activities continue to grow. Not only have we have been conducting all our religious functions, we have had lectures by various religious scholars, youth activities, and even a food drive as well as other various activities. Financially, our temple is debt free and has an adequate reserve funds with the help of our devotees.

It has always been a dream to build a temple and watch it as it continues to grow and serve the community. I can now say that this dream has been made a reality. This is the result of the visionaries, the donors, and the dedicated group of volunteers who have helped make this religious treasure of our treasure coast community. I would like express my gratitude to all the committees, executive members, and life members on the board of trustees for their tireless and selfless work. Our Panditji has been very energetic, dedicated, and instrumental in our temple religious activities.

As we move forward, we need to expand religious and cultural activities of our temple to serve our community. We need to expand our role in charitable causes of our community and the community that we live in - MANAVA SEVA IS MADHAVA SEVA.

I have been honored and privileged to serve as chairman of the temple and Vedic Cultural Society and to work with some of the most dedicated volunteers. Our Board of trustees have been instrumental in managing the temple in right direction and smoothly.

On behalf of the Board, I thank all the devotees, volunteers, officers and our panditji for their dedication and may we always have the almighty God's blessings.

Namaskaram,

Prasad Chalasani.